
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1491339295289
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 4:26:56 PM

Comment.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 3:56 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1491339295289

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: kevinfeeler@gmail.com
Name: Kevin Feeler
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 131 Country Wood Road
City: Quitman
State: AR
Zip: 72131
Phone Number: (501) 884-3326
Division: POA
Referring Page:
Email ID: 1491339295289
Date: 4/4/2017
Time: 3:50:23 PM

Questions Comments:

I have never been a fan of having a hog farm upstream from the Buffalo River.  I understand C & H's
permit is up for renewal, and as a taxpayer, voter and concerned citizen, I would like to voice my
opinion that it should not be renewed.  I do not believe it should have ever received a permit in  the
first place.  I don't think we, the people, have done a very thorough job of researching the area before
permitting a hog farm to locate so close to the Buffalo River. Kevin Feeler
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